Dear Falcon Families:

As we continue to prepare for the new school year, new information will continue to be rolled-out
to families over the next few weeks.

At this time, | am writing to let you know that the cohort information for your child(ren) is
available on the parent portal. The district has carefully balanced the number of students in
each cohort to ensure social distancing on buses and in classrooms. While we understand that
your child(ren)’s cohort might not be your first choice, the district is unable to change cohorts. If
your children do not share the same cohort, please contact your child’s principal.

Newly registered students might not yet be assigned a cohort, please continue to check the
parent portal for updated information.

We are expecting to update the information on the portal with our usual summer information
(schedules, teachers, correspondence, etc.) the week of August 24th, however, we wanted to
get this information to you sooner so you may prepare for September.
To view cohort information, please visit the parent portal and follow the steps outlined below:
e Click on the menu button at the top right corner of the screen (three horizontal lines)
e Select my student
e The cohort group is listed in the 20-21 Cohort section
As a reminder, students in the Falcon Cohort will attend school in-person on Mondays and
Thursdays. Students in the Jefferson Cohort will attend school in-person Tuesdays and

Fridays. All students will be learning remotely the days they are not attending in-person.

Should you have any questions regarding the cohort structure, please contact your child’s
principal.

Sincerely,

Jeanne Howe



